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September 28, 2018 

Sanitary Sewer Repairs Project - 2018 

The intent of this project is to replace sanitary sewer mains that are collapsing due to age. 

This week, H&J Construction nearly completed the reconstruction of the 8” sanitary sewer main 

located within the alley between S 3rd Street and S 5th Street, south of E Washington Avenue. 

During the week of October 1, H&J is scheduled to complete the following work: 

• Monday, 10/1 through 10/5: Complete replacement of the existing 6" sanitary sewer 

main with new 8" sanitary sewer pipes in the alley between S 3rd Street and S 5th 

Street.  

• Complete paving of all repair patches at S 7th & Adams, S 1st Street & Van Buren 

Avenue, as well as at S 3rd Street. 

 
Please drive patiently and safely through all work zones! 

Call Engineering at 541-942-3340 with any concerns or questions. 


